
61AY 2 0 1992

Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. R. A. Watson

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-400/92-04

Thank you for your response of May 12, 1992, to our Notice of Violation issued on
April 13, 1992, concerning activities conducted at your Shearon Harris facility.
We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements of
10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions
during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:
Luis A. Reyes

cc: G. E. Vaughn
Vice President
Harris Nuclear Project
P. O. Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

Luis A. Reyes, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

C. S. Hinnant
Plant General Manager
Harris Nuclear Plant
P. O. Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

(cc cont'd - See page 2)
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Carolina Power and Light Co.

(cc cont'd)
C. S. Olexik, Jr., Manager
Regulatory Compliance
Harris Nuclear Project
P. O. Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

MAY 2 0 IS92

H. Ray Starling
Manager - Legal Department
Carolina Power and Light Co.
P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Dayne H. Brown, Director
Division of Radiation Protection
N. C. Department of Envir'onment,

Health 5 Natural Resources
P. O. Box 27687
Raleigh, NC 27611-7687

bcc: H. Christensen, Rll
N. Le, NRR
Document Control Desk

NRC Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Route 1, Box 315B
New Hill,- NC 27562
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